
From: PlanningAlerts [mailto:contact@planningalerts.org.au] On Behalf Of Elizabeth Daly
Sent: Friday, 6 April 2018 4:27 PM
To: Council Mailbox
Subject: Comment on application DA2018/0515

For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

I would like to ask that permission not be granted to the removal of these trees. The trees are almost 
behind our house and the slope is quite steep, which means that the run off from the block will affect us. 
Also there have been quite a few trees removed in our area recently which is spoiling the appearance of 
our area and affecting the wildlife - possums and birds. 
Thank you 
Elizabeth Daly

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia Foundation for 
the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts

Sent: 9/04/2018 8:46:57 AM
Subject: FW: Comment on application DA2018/0515

Application DA2018/0515
Address 30 Herbert Avenue Newport NSW 2106
Description Tree Application - Removal/Pruning of 1-2 Trees
Name of commenter Elizabeth Daly
Address of commenter 13 Elvina Ave Newport
Email of commenter liz.daly@bigpond.com


